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Comments: I am writing to you does my opinion that the remaining old growth in our country need to be

protected. The few areas that remain should have full protection from logging and should have efforts made for

mitigation of the effects of climate change. With old growth forests consisting of a tiny fraction of our nations

forests what remains must be protected.

Sincerely Philip Hesse


